
March 11, 2021

Dear Eeshwar Dronavalli,

On behalf of all of us at Elektra Labs, thank you for bringing to our attention issues 
which impact the security of our products. It’s researchers like yourself that set an 
impactful example in the information security community.

The security of our platform is something we take seriously at Elektra Labs.  
Responsible disclosure is an important part of ensuring that we can address 
vulnerabilities promptly, and we are thankful for your collaboration with our 
Coordinated Vulnerability Disclosure Policy. We appreciate everything you and the 
rest of the information security community brings forth.

Thanks again for all your hard work. We hope to have the opportunity to collaborate
with you in the future if you find any other relevant issues.

Sincerely,

Andrea Coravos
Co-founder and CEO
Elektra Labs
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